
Christian Women’s Meeting December 7th, 2014 

  

Meeting was opened with a prayer by President Anita Neu.   

There were four members present. 

Minutes of the last meeting was read by Kelly Bautch.   Motion was made to approve the 
minutes as read by Eileen Hansen and seconded by Barb Walz. 

Treasurer’s  Report was read by Judi Schreiner.  A motion was made to approve the report as 
read by Judy Schutz and seconded by Eileen Hansen. 

Sick Committee had made no visits but did call a few women and visited with them over the 
phone. 

Parish Life reported the pre-Thanksgiving Soup and Sandwich event was a success serving 120 
people.  Next event is scheduled with a Christmas Celebration with the religious Ed students. 

Religious Ed reported two children will be receiving their First Communion this year. 

Caps for Love (hard plastic caps) will be taken until the end of the year. 
 

Old Business: 
Church Cleaning went well.  Thank you to everyone who came to help, also to those who 
helped by purchasing cleaning supplies.  Winter cleaning of the floors of the church will begin 
soon with Group 1 responsible for the first cleaning.  Kelly Bautch will contact Group leaders 
concerning this. 
 

Breakfast was reported as a huge success.  Thank you Groups 1 and 2.  Groups 3 and 4 will be 
hosting the Feb 15, 2015 breakfast.  Group 5 will help with the Parish Life group’s Winter Event. 

New Business: 

Parish Life Representative asked if the CW would again purchase the fleece for the Christmas 
Celebration the RE students will be having.   

Judi and Anita attended the Fall Meetings of the DCCW where they heard about the Caps for  
Love which the RE students took on.  There is also a Spiritual Adoption program explained and 
Barb will work on that with her RE students.  The book “Evangeline Gaudium” was purchased 
for the Lending Library.  

CW will donate $300.00 for the Christmas flowers.  And will also donate $300.00 to Relevant 
(KYES) radio. 

Meeting closed with a player.  Door prize was won by Anita 

 


